
Decision of the Board of Zoning Appeals

The Town of Danby Board of Zoning Appeals  held  a public hearing on Wednesday, May 6,
2009 at 7:00 p.m. to consider a request for variance of the minimum 50-foot front yard depth
required in Section 600, para. 6 of the Town of Danby Zoning Ordinance in order to construct a
16 x 16 ft. addition to a residence at 92 Hillview Road, where the addition would have a front
yard setback of 38.7 feet, Tax Parcel 26.-1-6.1, Gerald and Kathryn Decker, applicants, Nunya
Irrevocable Trust, owner

The BZA granted the variance as presented.

Carol W. Sczepanski
BZA Secretary


